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NOTICE OF PUBLIC VOTING MACHINE TEST 
      

There will be a public test of the Town of Center voting machines prior to the 

February 16, 2021 Spring Primary Election. The test will be held on 

Wednesday, February 10th, 2021 at the Center Town Hall at N3990 State 

Road 47. The test will begin at 12:30 PM and will last for approximately 30 

minutes. Any interested person is welcome to attend this test. 
 
 

     Dated this 3rd day of February, 2021 

     Amy L. Olson 

     Clerk-Treasurer, Town of Center 
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